Dear All,

We hope this email finds you well!

We are very pleased to share with you the nearly-final programme of talks for the 2019 OPSYRIS Annual Meeting, taking place in Oxford on the 4th of October. A final version, including poster presentations, is soon to follow. If you have not done so yet, we hope that the enticing array of planned presentations will encourage you to register!

Registration is open until Monday, 23rd September. Please send your completed registration forms to OPSYRISreg@gmail.com​.


To relax after what we expect to be a busy, informative day at St Anne's College, we would like to suggest a post-meeting social, involving food and drinks at one of the excellent local pubs. Having many fond memories of last year's social event, we hope that this year even more delegates will be able to come along! If you would like to join (even just for a little while), please indicate so on this doodle poll: https://doodle.com/poll/9vrqxfxhyntynw38; this is just to help estimate numbers and decide whether it will be necessary to book a venue in advance.

Making the most of the group email, we also include two extra announcements:
1. Job opportunity for Professor/Reader in Allied Health Neuro-Rehabilitation at the University of Central Lancashire (please note upcoming application deadline: 12/08/2019)
https://recruitment.uclan.ac.uk/itrentlive_webrecruitment/wrd/run/ETREC107GF.open?VACANCY_ID=547712E7Wn&WVID=7461800Yms&LANG=USA

2. Fancy presenting your research on the other side of the world? There are 10 days left to submit an abstract for the OPSYRIS Australia 2019 Annual Meeting, taking place in Hobart, Tasmania, on the 27th of November. Please find flyer attached.
If you have any questions, concerns or suggestions regarding the 2019 OPSYRIS Annual Meeting in Oxford, or any other OPSYRIS-related matters, please email b.drozdowska.1@research.gla.ac.uk.

We look forward to receiving your registration forms!

Very best wishes,

Bogna on behalf of the OPSYRIS Team
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